
 
 

 

 

April 2, 2013 

 

 

This letter serves to confirm that Arizona State University (ASU) has had a long-standing 

partnership with and accepts transfer credits from Pima Community College. 

 

Recently the Higher Learning Commission of the North Central Association has indicated that 

sanctions may be taken against Pima Community College. It is important for students to know 

that as long as Pima Community College retains its accreditation through the Higher Learning 

Commission of the North Central Association, credits earned by students will continue to 

transfer to ASU.  

 

Further information about transfer credit and pathway programs from Pima Community College 

to ASU can be found at this website: https://transfer.asu.edu/pima/. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Maria L. Hesse, Ed.D. 

Vice Provost for Academic Partnerships 

Arizona State University 

https://transfer.asu.edu/pima/

